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Genworth announces departure of Chief Financial 
Officer  

 

(SYDNEY) 16 February 2018 – Genworth Mortgage Insurance Australia Limited (Genworth or the 

Company) (ASX:GMA) today announced that Mr. Luke Oxenham has resigned as Chief Financial 

Officer of the Company due to personal circumstances.   

Genworth CEO and Managing Director Ms Georgette Nicholas said, “I want to take the opportunity to 

thank Luke for his contribution to Genworth over his nearly six-year tenure.” 

Mr William Milner (currently Genworth’s Director, Capital and Reinsurance) will take on the role of Acting 

Chief Financial Officer whilst a search commences for a replacement. 

 

For more information:   

Analysts and Investors should contact:    Media should contact: 

 

Helen Karlis       Mark Westfield 
Head of Corporate Affairs     M: +61 457 805 838 
T: +61 2 8248 2572 

 

About Genworth  

Genworth Mortgage Insurance Australia Limited (Genworth), through its subsidiary companies Genworth Financial 

Mortgage Insurance Pty Ltd and Genworth Financial Mortgage Indemnity Ltd (together, the Genworth Group or the 

Group), is the leading provider of Lenders Mortgage Insurance (LMI) in the Australian residential mortgage lending 

market. The Genworth Group has been part of the Australian residential mortgage lending market for over 50 years 

since the Housing Loans Insurance Corporation was founded by the Australian Government in 1965 to provide LMI in 

Australia. Genworth is currently a subsidiary of Genworth Financial, Inc. and part of the Genworth Financial, Inc. group 

of companies. The Genworth Financial, Inc. group of companies’ current ownership interest in Genworth is 

approximately 52% of the issued shares in Genworth. 

 


